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Year  2  Homework Letter
27-01-17
Preparations are well underway for our Collective Worship on Wednesday 1st February. We are all very much looking forward to giving you a snapshot  of some of the exciting things that happen in the Year 2 classroom. Please can I also take the opportunity to reinforce the importance of learning the weekly spellings, as it is becoming clear that this is an area which many find challenging. Don’t forget to keep learning the common exception ‘elephant’ words too. Once your child is confident spelling their current sheet of common exception words, I will give them the next set of words to learn. Thank you for your support.



Dates for your diary

Wednesday 1st February Year 2 Collective Worship (9am) parents welcome 
Friday 3rd February PTFA disco (4.00pm -5.00 pm)

Monday 20th March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm - 6pm)
Tuesday 21st March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 6pm) 
Wednesday 22nd March Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 6pm) 
Tuesday 28th March Easter Service at Christ Church (9.30am – 11am)    
Thank you for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Brooks
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Maths


In Maths we have re-visited subtraction. We have used practical apparatus such as dienes and unifix to practise subtracting multiples of 10. We then progressed to using a number square and empty number lines to subtract multiples of 10. Towards the end of the week we moved on to subtracting a 1-digit number from a 2-digit number, again using number squares and empty number lines to support our learning. Next week we will be learning how to subtract two 2-digit numbers. 





English 


In English this week we have used innovation to create our own stories entitled ‘The Dread Under the Bed.’ These stories our based on are current text, ‘The Bear Under the Stairs.’ The children have been busily working away on writing the beginning, middle and ending to their stories. We have been learning to edit each section by up-levelling the adjectives and adverbs we have used. We have also been checking that we have included contractions,  suffixes and used commas to separate lists of words. We continue to work on questions from the English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling SATS paper on a daily basis, as well as re-visiting spelling patterns. 























Homework


This week’s spelling list focuses on adding ‘ing’ ‘er’ ’est’ and ‘y’ to words ending in e. There will be a spelling test as usual on Friday. Please complete the English Grammar Punctuation and Spelling mat, which has been stuck into your child’s homework book. For Maths I would like children to complete the sheet ‘Adding Two 2-digit Numbers.’ Do as many as you can, there is no need to complete them all .I have also stuck in the addition calculation policy which outlines the  strategies and methods we use with the children. Please ask your child to show the method they have used when adding two 2-digit numbers together.


OPTIONAL TASK: I have also put an optional Maths’ task into your child’s homework book. Please feel free to complete this with your child as and when you have the time. 








